NOTICE OF PUBLIC INPUT 
FOR KIRKWOOD PARKS
MASTER PLAN

KIRKWOOD, MISSOURI

The Park Board is partnering with a design firm to develop a comprehensive Parks Master Plan. This plan will assess community needs, identify priority investment areas, and explore funding options. We invite you to join us at City Hall on Thursday, November 14, 2024, between 4:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m. to share your input on the Kirkwood Parks system.

This is an open-house-style session, so feel free to drop by at any time during these hours. Your feedback is essential to shaping the future of our parks!

